
Ocean Cliff Elementary School 
 

Week at a Glance (the WAG)  
 

 
Monday, May 31st 

 Non-Instructional Day – students not attending 
 

Thurs, June 3rd 
Thunder Thursday 

 
Friday, June 4th 

 Super Heroes Day –  

 come as your fave or make your own!  

 
 
 
 

Coming Up 
 
June 7 -  Early Dismissal – Health and Safety (1:35pm) 

June 11- Student Only Sport's Day (House Colours) 

June 18 - PAC Meeting 

June 18 - Beach Day/Summer Day! Dress for the summer 
holidays! 

June 24 - School Assembly (Virtual) 
 
June 25 - Last Day for Students/ Reports Out 
June 25 - Dismissal at 1:35 pm 
 

 

 
Book Fair Update - Thank You! 

Our Scholastic Virtual Book Fair was a success! Thank you to all families, teachers, and students who 
participated, supporting our school while enhancing home libraries. 

Your investment in your reader helped our school to earn valuable Rewards that can be redeemed for new 
books for our school and classroom libraries, as well as supplies and Education Resources to benefit our 
students. Thank-you for participating in our Scholastic Virtual Book Fair! 

Happy reading, 

Mrs. Hobkirk and the book fair team.] 
 
PAC Update – Purdy’s Chocolates 
Congratulations to Jonah and Jamie W, and Sarai and Mya D for being the top Purdy's sellers of the school!   
Your certificates and prize packs are at the office.  Great job to everyone that contributed to make our 
fundraiser a success! 
 
PAC Update - White Spot and Ocean Cliff Fundraiser 
Order at either White Spot White Rock or Morgan Crossing on May 30 & we’ll donate 20% of your bill 
value towards your school. Be sure to let us know you’re from Ocean Park Elementary when you order or 
pickup. If you order online please type ‘Fundraiser’ or ‘Ocean Park’ in the ‘Special Instructions’ box. We’ll 
see you soon! 
 
 

 



Immunization Website 

Registration is now open for students between the ages of 12 and 17 to receive their first dose of the 
COVID-19 vaccine. The province has announced that children born in 2009 or earlier (12 and older) can 
register on the B.C. COVID-19 Immunization website. The goal is to have students vaccinated by June 30, 
with second doses by Aug. 30. 

 

To register, fill out your child's information at getvaccinated.gov.bc.ca, available 24/7 or call 1-833-838-
2323 between 7 a.m. and 7 p.m. any day of the week. You can also register in-person at any Service BC 
Centre. After registering, you will receive a text, email or phone call when it is your turn to book a vaccine 
appointment. Don't expect to book an appointment the same day you register. 

 

Once you have registered and have received your booking invitation, please do not delay booking an 
appointment. Bring your child's Care Card to their appointment. If your child does not have a personal 
health number, you can register by phone at 1-833-838-2323. 

 

Booking invites will be sent to those who are older first, and most appointments will take place at the same 
immunization clinics used to vaccinate people in other age groups. Household and group vaccination 
options are also available. For more information, visit fraserhealth.ca/vaccine 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


